COMMUNITY HEAITH TRUST

Hello everyone,

We are still looking for new trustees. Trustees are responsible for governance,
ensuring the Trust meets all legal obligations and operates in a financially
responsible manner, so applicants with skills in these areas would be preferred.
There is a trust meeting once a month, which trustees are expected to attend,
either in person, or by zoom. If you are interested, contact Emily at
colvilletrustmanager@gamail.com for an Expression of Interest form. Deadline
for applications is 30 June, with successful candidates being appointed at the
AGM in September.

In other news, a reminder that the Great Colville Re-Fashion Show is scheduled
for 23 October. We’ve joined up with the Colville Festival, for an even better
attendee experience! We have roughly 30 people signed up as
designers/models, so we expect it to be a really great show. Reminder posters
will be appearing soon!

We put all the latest Health Trust news on our new Facebook page, and on our
website, www.colvillecommunityhealthtrust.com, so be sure to check in
frequently!
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